
 
January 10, 2021 
 
 
Dear Winter Conference on Brain Research Attendee,  
 
We are looking forward, with great anticipation, to welcoming you to Viewline Resort Snowmass. Our 
ability to open the resort fully has been impacted by delays caused by world-wide supply chain 
disruptions. As a result, the conversion of the Viewline Resort Snowmass to an Autograph Collection 
property and affiliation with Marriott has been delayed until early February 2022.   
 
The resort is open and functional and will continue to operate as an independent property until that time.  
We have created programming that we hope will fulfil, inspire, and help to create many indelible 
memories you’ll call upon for years to come.  
 
What to expect: 
 

• You will receive a cancellation confirmation from Marriott for your current reservation 

• A new reservation has been made at the Viewline Resort Snowmass confirming your current stay 
details including dates and room rates 

• For changes to your reservation you must contact Viewline Resort Snowmass directly at 
Group.Reservations@viewlineresortsnowmass.com  

• The Viewline Resort Snowmass is not affiliated with Marriott; you will not earn Elite Night Credit 
or Marriott Bonvoy Points for your upcoming stay 

 
If you have questions regarding your reservation at the Viewline Resort, you may contact us via email at 
Group.Reservations@viewlineresortsnowmass.com or by phone at 970-923-8200 between the hours of 
10am and 4pm MST. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and creating an amazing event to remember. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeffrey Burrell 
 
Jeffery Burrell 
Complex General Manager 
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